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FORMAL APPOINTMENT OF DIRECTOR – STEPHEN MORRO 
 
The Lottery Corporation is pleased to advise that, following the receipt of all necessary regulatory and 
ministerial approvals, Mr Stephen Morro has formally commenced as a Non-executive Director of The Lottery 
Corporation, effective today.  
 
Mr Morro was first appointed as an observer to the Board on 30 June 2023. 
 
This announcement was authorised for release by The Lottery Corporation Chairman, Mr Steven Gregg. 
 
 
For more information  
Media: Nicholas Tzaferis, GM Corporate Communications +61 3 9869 2529 
Investors/Analysts: Chris Richardson, GM Treasury & Investor Relations + 61 3 9868 2800  
 
  
 


